
Bumblebee August Newsletter 

 
I cannot believe it is August and we only have a few more weeks of 

summer camp in the Bumblebee room.  This summer has seemed to fly 

by even with all the craziness.  Thank you for all your understanding 

and patience these last several months!!   

 

We have 3 more weekly themes and they are: 

Body and Nutrition 

Messy Olympics 

Music 

 

Reminders: 

 

*​Must wear a mask when dropping off or picking up your kiddo! 

*Limit the traveling through classrooms. 

“Keep your kiddo home if they have a fever or are not feeling well. 

*Water bottles are still allowed, just make sure you take them home 

nightly to wash. 

 

Important Dates: 

 

Aug. 7th-  Happy Birthday BBA!! 

Aug. 17th- LAST WATER DAY! 

Aug. 25th- LAST DAY of Summer Camp 

Aug. 26th- First day of school 

 

 

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or concerns 

for the rest of our Summer Camp!! 

 

Brandie Westerhold 

bwesterhold.bba@gmail.com 



 

 

 

 

 


